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ADVISORY TO PARENTS 

Dear Parent/Guardian: 

As part of St. Anthony of Padua School’s pest management program, 

pesticides are occasionally applied.  You have the right to be informed 

of any pesticide application made to the school grounds or buildings.  

In certain emergencies, pesticides may be applied without prior 

notice, but you will be provided notice following any such application.  

If you need prior notification, please complete the information below 

and submit it to the school office. 

 

Name: ___________________________________________ 

 

Address: _________________________________________ 

 

City: _______________________ State: ___________ 

 

Phone:______________________________ 

If you have any questions regarding this matter, please contact our 

school office. 


